
   
 

 

 
 

     
    

      

  

 COLUMBIA 
Graduate Conference in Philosophy 
April 22nd, 2023 – NYU Campus 

NYU
The 23rd Annual 

Graduate students and faculty of the Columbia and NYU philosophy 
departments invite graduate students to submit papers in any area of 
philosophy for our annual conference. 

KEYNOTE SPEAKER 

Michael 
Della Rocca 

YALE UNIVERSITY 

SUBMISSION GUIDELINES 
Submit papers in pdf format to 
tinyurl.com/philgradconf by January 31st, 2023. 
Decisions will be sent out by February 28th, 2023. 

1. Papers must be between 3000 and 5000 words 
in length, suitable for a presentation of 30-40 
minutes to a general philosophical audience. 

2. Papers must be prepared for blind review. 
3. Please submit a separate cover sheet with the 

following information: name, home 
institution, contact details, area of paper, and 
abstract of approximately 300 words. 

Contact and inquiries: 
columbianyu.philgradconference@gmail.com 
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